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      BY E-MAIL  
March 10, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Joanne Richardson 
Director – Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
7th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street  
Toronto ON M5G 2PG 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson: 
 
Re: Request for Extension of Time for Interrogatory Responses 
 Hydro One Networks Inc.’s Application for Leave to Construct the West 

Toronto Transmission Enhancement Project 
OEB File Number: EB-2016-0325 
 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received your request, dated March 9, 2017, for a 
two-week extension to file the interrogatory responses due March 9, 2017. Hydro One 
explained that it needed more time for consultation with Toronto Hydro to finalize the 
interrogatory responses.  
 
The OEB has reviewed the request and the explanation provided and will extend the 
deadline for interrogatory responses by one week to March 16, 2017.  All subsequent 
dates in Procedural Order 1 will also be extended by one week.  The date for written 
submissions by OEB staff and intervenors will be March 30, 2017. The date for Hydro 
One’s written reply submission will be April 13, 2017.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Parties in the EB-2016-0325 proceeding 
 


